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 August 22, 1972

Dr, Helen Batcheloxr
'CQOxdinator of Equal e
Employment Oppcttunity
Univeraity of Maine at
Portland~sorham (5

Bear ﬁalansjd

',UI have natiou; ecneern with the laak of spacification of who is a
minority member in the Affirmative Action Program. Is there any
federal or state definition? To what extent will Franco-Americans

" be included? Both the Board of Trustees and the Federal Executive

Orders mention dina&ininntion because of national origin. ?urther—

. 'more, Chancellor McNeil in reply to letter of December 9, 1971,'
" pledged that the forthcoming Affirmative &ction Program would

. *"include all members of minority groups.” In Justice, I beliovan G ¥ g
" Franco-Americans must be included. What stapu might be taken to sae |
~ ‘that aamathlnq is done :az thn rrannn L JANE S

‘igfrranao~anaricans have been iqna&ed ugain and aqain by no~callad

k‘*sliberals. I believe that this will happen less and less in the fu-

. ture. .The current interest of the U.S. Civil Rights Commission in =
- FPranco-Americans is part of the gxnuing rauagnit&en of the problems
of small local or regional minority groups, ' I would hope that the

o institution with which I am alaociatnd.ueulﬁ be in the vanguaxd of -

*ehis broadenad eftort to proviﬁs aqual opportunity far all.

SERE R g R g 3

sinaerely youra,

gmuadelaine ‘GIGUERE
- Associate Professor
Bepartmant of SQciology

ces Lmuis g P. Calisti, Presidant :
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